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I would like to express my strong opposition to this measure.  

This bill specifically addresses an organization that is actively informing public sector 

union members about their rights and providing information that the union itself may 

not be communicating. This organization is playing an essential role in ensuring that 

union members are aware of important information regarding their rights and the 

activities of the union. 

 

Recently, a union distributed thousands of postcards to legislators advocating for 

their members, raising concerns about whether these union members were 

adequately informed about the initiative. It is critical that union members are aware of 

how their names are being utilized in such efforts. 


